CREATE AN EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS PLAN TODAY!

"What if something happens and I'm not with my family?"

"Will I be able to reach them?"

"How will I know they are safe?"

"How can I let them know I'm OK?"





Create a paper copy of the contact information for your family and other important people/offices, such as medical facilities, doctors, schools, or service providers.

2. SHARE.

Make sure everyone carries a copy in his or her backpack, purse, or wallet. If you complete your *Family Emergency Communication Plan* online at <u>ready.gov/make-a-plan</u>, you can print it onto a wallet-sized card. You should also post a copy in a central location in your home, such as your refrigerator or family bulletin board.

3. PRACTICE.

Have regular household meetings to review and practice your plan.

DOONLOAD FULL-SIZE PLANNING INFO AT:

http://www.fema.gov/media-library-data/1440449346150-1ff18127345615d8b7e1effb4752b668/Family_Comm_Plan_508_20150820.pdf

